
Silver Spring Pump Station Upgrade-Marrietta Avenue 

Construction of a project to increase the capacity of the Silver 
Spring Pump Station began during February of 2025.  This project 
includes the replacement of the pump station located on Silver 
Spring Road just north of Marietta Pike and replacement of sewer 
main following the bold black line on the map below.  

Update (8-25-2025) 

Crews will continue work on Marietta Avenue during 
the week of August 25, 2025.  Work will start promptly 
at 9 am and stop at 3 pm.  Work will continue through 
August 28, 2025.


